
RECEIVED VIA EMAIL 

From: Michael Seguin 
Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 3:10 PM 
To:  
Subject: RE: Notice- Attainable Housing Gateway Site Planning Process Update 

Well said. Time to move forward and get this project done. The majority of the electorate voted for 
members of this Council to make the difficult decisions regarding appropriate timing, money, location, 
size and character.  

I personally think that the decision to purchase of the King Street site was a good one, for various 
reasons. The planning for a 5 storey building could be considered a "one-off" to provide for an 
economically viable public project that does not provide any financial/profitable benefits that 
would/could be gained by similar projects in the private sector. 

All the best. 

Michael Seguin 

Former Councillor, The Blue Mountains 
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